



MUTIARA INTERNATIONAL GRAMMAR SCHOOL SDN BHD (391277-M)

DISCOVERING POTENTIAL • LEARNING TO CARE • RESPECTING DIFFERENCES

11th March 2020

MIGS/ADM/T2/PE/SS/PS/2020-0202

Dear Parent/Guardians

POSTPONE OF SENIOR SCHOOL CAMP

We continue to take several precautionary measures for the health and safety of our community here at the school, as we strive to prevent and inhibit the spread of any viruses or infectious diseases at MIGS. We continue to monitor the situation and follow advice from the relevant authorities.

Whenever a situation is fluid and information is constantly updated with new information or revised guidelines become available, the many decisions that need to be made often require extended contemplation.

We have recently made the decision to postpone the Senior School Camp until Term 3 when we hope the situation will be improved.

All monies that have been paid to the school will be 'credited' towards the next camp and we have spent time working with the camp and transport providers, who understand our situation.

We have currently identified an option during the week beginning the 29th of June, more details will be available shortly, when things are confirmed.

We thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

JOHN P. BIRCH
Principal